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Docket No. 55-60361
EA 88-18

Mr. Leo E. MacEntee
HCIE ADDRESS DETriED
UDIER 10 CFR 2.790

Dear Sir: .

'

Thf s will acknowledge receipt of your letter dated September 7,1988 and your
check for $500 in payment of the civil penalty proposed by the NRC in a
letter dated August 9, 1988.

The NRC recognizes that you have cocenitted to lasting improvement in your
performance and expects that this conhitment will be met. You should be
aware that future violations similar to the ones which you have admitted,
indicating the failure to carry out the public trust, may result in the
termination of your license.

Original Sinned By
James Ueberman

James Lieberman, Director
Office of Enforcement

'

cc: W. T. Russell, RI
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